
 

 

                          Resolution 01-2025- 

 

 

RESOLUTION – SHARED SERVICES WITH THE TOWN OF MARBLETOWN FOR 

SAFETY OFFICERS 

 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Rosendale has an opportunity to share services with the Town of 

Marbletown for the positions of Safety Officers; and 

WHEREAS, the Town of Rosendale will provide Safety Officers to be paid by the Town of 

Rosendale; and 

WHEREAS, the Safety Officers will be paid the following salary:  

 Dorene Whitaker - $ 5,783 per year 

 Michael Williams - $ 2,125 per year, and 

 

WHEREAS, the Town of Marbletown will cover one half of the salaries, taxes, bookkeeping 

and payroll related costs and reimburse the Town of Rosendale for one half of office materials 

and supplies, and  

WHEREAS, the Town of Marbletown will budget up to $300 for Safety Officer to be called to 

emergencies and attend quarterly meetings. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, the Town Marbletown shall reimburse the Town 

of Rosendale for Shared Safety Officer Services as stated above from January 1, 2025 through 

December 31, 2025; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution shall become effective upon its approval 

by both the Town Board of the Town of Rosendale and the Town Board of the Town of 

Marbletown. 

Motion made at a regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Rosendale, January 2, 

2025 by Supervisor Walsh and seconded by Councilm_____________________________. 

 

VOTING MEMBERS: 

Councilmember Cassidy ___ 

Councilman Havranek ___ 

Councilmember Sweeney ___ 

Councilmember Wykoff ___ 

Supervisor Walsh  ___ 


